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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent: Tuesday, September 15, 2009 10:25 AM
To: 'Schaefer, Peter'
Cc: Cool, Aubrey; Filing; denis.l.brown@shell.com
Subject: RE: 240781-2703 Martin Luther King Jr. Way, Oakland - RO0000145 - SV sampling moved to 

4Q09

Peter: 
 
Sampling soil vapor probes during the fourth quarter 2009 consistent with the semiannual groundwater monitoring 
schedule is acceptable. 
 
Regards, 
 

Jerry Wickham 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parklway 
Alameda, CA  94502-6577 
phone:  510-567-6791 
Fax:  510-337-9335 
jerry.wickham@acgov.org 
 
 
Online case files are available at the following website http://www.acgov.org/aceh/index.htm 
  
  
Confidentiality Notice: This email and any attachments thereto may contain private, confidential, and privileged material 
for the sole use of the intended recipient. Any review, copying, or distribution of this email (or any attachments thereto) by 
other than the County of Alameda or the intended recipient is strictly prohibited.  If you are not the intended recipient, 
please contact the sender immediately and permanently delete the original and any copies of this email and any 
attachments thereto. 
 

From: Schaefer, Peter [mailto:pschaefer@craworld.com]  
Sent: Monday, September 14, 2009 7:38 AM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Cc: Cool, Aubrey; Filing; denis.l.brown@shell.com 
Subject: 240781-2703 Martin Luther King Jr. Way, Oakland - RO0000145 - SV sampling moved to 4Q09 
 
Jerry, 
 
Please confirm that CRA’s proposal to move soil vapor sampling to the fourth quarter of 2009 as proposed in our August 
3, 2009 GROUNDWATER MONITORING REPORT – SECOND QUARTER 2009 is acceptable.  ACEH’s November 6, 
2008 letter requested soil vapor monitoring during the first and third quarters of 2009.  The first quarter 2009 soil vapor 
monitoring event was completed, and our request to revise schedule for the second event was based on the semiannual 
groundwater monitoring schedule for the site. Thank you. 
 
Regards, 
 
Peter Schaefer, CEG, CHG 
Conestoga-Rovers & Associates 
5900 Hollis Avenue, Suite A 
Emeryville, California 94608-2008 
Telephone: (510) 420-3319 
Fax: (510) 420-9170 
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pschaefer@craworld.com 
 

  
 


